
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Circular No. BPS/22-23/86     APPLICABLE FOR CLASS I TO XII    Date: 23.11.2022 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform that there will be regular Teaching classes scheduled for all the students of                                 

Classes I to XII on 26th November, 2022 (Fourth Saturday). Time Table of Saturday will be followed.  

It is mandatory for the students to wear School ID Card on daily basis. Also parent MUST carry 

their respective School ID CARD during their visit to School / their ward pick up.  

NO ENTRY WILL BE ALLOWED IN THE SCHOOL PREMISES WITHOUT SCHOOL ID 

CARD (SPECIALLY DURING GOLDEN JUBILEE CELEBRATION).  

Also, Kindly contact the office / Class Teacher immediately, if any issue, regarding the Student/ Parent 

ID Card. 

Principal 


